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Comment 
Please rule against the sale of Blue Cross/Blue Shield of Louisiana. Anytime insurance is privatized, the 
premiums increase and coverage decreases. We can barely afford coverage now, at the current rates and 
coverage. Increased cost would price many of us out of insurance all together. This company is only 
willing to guarantee coverage and premiums for the next few months. It will ruin decades of healthcare for 
our state. 
 


